
                          

 

 
31/10/2024 
 
 
Anthony Ciprian 
Milieux Project Management 
aciprian@milieux.com.au 
 
RE: The Owners of the Ranges, Survey Strata Scheme 63931  
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
I wish to advise that after consultation and review of the Development Application required for the temporary 
kitchen and mess (facilities) required for the Ranges Village we have consulted individual owners that have 
apartments along that side of the resort. 
 
The owners are fully aware of the Ranges Village Development and the works required for this facility to be 
built and operational. They are aware of the requirements to facilitate the temporary kitchen & mess areas to 
be utilised during the construction period also. And accept the proposed timeframe required for this to be in 
place (approximately June 2025) 
 
We, the Strata Company therefore do not have any objections to the application.  
 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Brenda French 
Brenda French 
Strata Manager for the Owners of Strata Plan 52193  
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